
SPECIAL MEETING 

ASHE COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION 

June 13, 2011 
 
 

The Board held a special luncheon meeting at noon in the annex with all members present. 
 
A motion by Mr. Williams and a second by Vice Chairman Jones gave unanimous approval to the 
following career contracts for 2011/12. 
 

 Ashe County High—Leigh Howle 

 Ashe County Middle—Patricia Barker, Josh Church 

 Blue Ridge—Tonya Denny, Summer Severt, Matt Hoskins 

 Mountain View—Jana Baldwin, Kelly Lambert, Eva Osborne 

 Westwood—Shannon Coldiron, John Franca, Mary Greene, Kari Truax, Shannon Williamson 
 
At 12:25 pm, the Board went into closed session to discuss personnel action that involves an officer or 

employee of this Board [N.C. General Statute §143-318.11(a)(6)]. 

The Board returned to regular session at 1:56 pm. 

A motion by Vice Chairman Jones and a second by Mrs. Jones gave unanimous approval to the 

employment of David Blackburn as principal at Mountain View effective July 1, 2011. 

A motion by Dr. Beckworth and a second by Mr. Williams gave unanimous approval to accepting 

$125,000 in additional funding from the County Commissioners to reemploy teachers whose contracts 

were non-renewed due to budget.  The Board was very appreciative of the Commissioners willingness to 

work with the school system. 

A motion by Vice Chairman Jones and a second by Mrs. Jones gave unanimous approval to advertising 

internally assistant principal positions at Blue Ridge and Mountain View. 

A motion by Mr. Williams and a second by Dr. Beckworth gave unanimous approval to advertising 

internally the AIG position at Blue Ridge. 

There being no further business, the Chairman immediately declared the meeting adjourned at 2:10 pm. 

 


